
Summer Newsletter 2021-22 

Penshaw Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We hope everyone had an enjoyable Easter break. In the past few weeks, we have 
seen some good ways forward towards normality in our school routines which has 
been great.  

We will continue working towards accreditations in English and Maths and following 
various Asdan programmes, completing challenges and modules focussing on 
humanities and life skills. In other curriculum areas, such as computing, DT and art, 
we will continue to add to their Independence Programme and Entry Level portfolios.  

Our students are registered to do ASDAN Employability accreditations in our work-
related learning lessons. They will cover various units such as communicating with 
others at work, exploring job opportunities, maintaining work standards and learning 
through work experience.  

Emily, our speech and language therapist, will be continuing her work with the children 
on their programmes, developing their language and communication skills.  

We will continue to undertake a range of well-being activities throughout the school 
day. Staff will be organising activities and various lunchtime clubs that the students 
can choose to attend.  

 

If you have any enquiries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.   

                                                    

Jamie, Julie and the Penshaw class team 

 

Class teachers OT SALT 
Jamie & Julie 

jamie.mathews@percyhedley.org.uk 
j.clark@percyhedley.org.uk   

Julie Osborne 
j.osborne@percyhedley.org.uk 

Emily Davis 
e.davis@percyhedley.org.uk 

 

 

mailto:jamie.mathews@percyhedley.org.uk
mailto:j.osborne@percyhedley.org.uk
mailto:e.davis@percyhedley.org.uk

